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  MEDIA RELEASE    
 

To:  All Media Contacts 
 

From:   Sergeant D. Scott Gilbertsen 
  Media Relations Officer 

 Fountain Police Department 
 Office:  719-382-6936 
 Cell: 719-368-0661 
 scott@fountainpd.com 
  

Date:  February 12, 2018 
 

RE:  Fountain Police Department Chick-fil-A Spirit Night 
               
 
Fountain, Colorado -  On Tuesday, February 13 2018 and from 5:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. Fountain Police 
Department Explorers will be having a fundraiser at the Chick-fil-A restaurant, located at 7925 Fountain 
Mesa Road, in Fountain. 
 
Our Explorers will be taking orders, bussing tables and assisting store staff with some of the clean-up 
duties. A percentage of the profits earned during the above time frame will be donated to the Fountain 
Police Department Explorer Program. However, in order for the Explorers to receive the donated funds, 
customers must mention they are at the restaurant to support the Fountain Police Department Explorer 
Program. 
 
The Fountain Police Department Explorers Program was developed in 2015 and although the numbers 
vary, there are approximately 12 Explorers at any given time in the program. Since the program’s 
inception, the Explorers have logged over 1,000 community service hours. The Explorers assist the 
community with various duties such as working at the Soup Kitchen, security details at the high school 
football games and working other city events, like the Fountain Fall Festival. 
 
For more information, contact Cpl. Matt Sanchez at 719-382-4263. 
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